


Robert L. Vaughn
L4209 Huerfano Ave.

San Diego, CA 92117
(619) 275-2843
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To Former LL49+th Members:

As you know, the 306th Bomb Group Association is
holding their annual convention in Las Vegas from
the 30th of October to the 3rd of November 1988.

This sounds like a great dpportunity for some of

the U449th Group to get togéther and talk about
old times.

If we can get enough of our 449th people together,
perhaps we could have our own hospitality room and

even a group picture.

Please let me know if you plan to attend, or if I
can give you any more information about the reunion
plans. 1I*d sure like to hear from you, one way or
ano ther.

Bring any old 449 photos you might have.
Looking forward to seeing you in Las Vegas in October.

Sincerely;

[ Zbrueshind

Bob Vaughn,

P. S. I'm attaching a 1list of all the guys who will
receive this letter. Wouldn't it be great
to see them again?

Bob
RLV /m
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